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On Friday we
will all dress up
on our last day

before Halloween
break.

It is almost 



We learned a lot about the
Stone Age and other history

topics. We learned about how
they made weapons out of

flint and made clothes out of
animal skin.

Maths Week Museum
For maths week we did lots
of fun games and learned a

lot about other maths
topics.

We went to the museum and we
had a tour guide called Jane.

She showed us everything and
it was fascinating. I enjoyed

when she showed us the
Petronella Grubb display.

History
The senior classroom went to

the Oliver Twist show on
Tuesday at the White

Memorial Theatre. The show
went on for 2 hours and

everyone enjoyed it.

Oliver Twist Show

Sports
For the last few weeks we have

been doing sports every
Thursday with my brother Seán,
who plays some fun badminton

games with us. He also taught us
how to hold the racket and

other details which were very
helpful.

Harvest
On Thursday we have to

bring in fruits and vegetables
because there’s a harvest on

Friday. For the harvest
Evelyn and I will do drama
and we will be singing some

songs.



More sports
We do soccer with

Robert every second
Friday and he does tons

of fun soccer games
and matches with us.

He always encourages
us and lets us have fun.

Open Day
Today we have an open day
at our school. Everyone is

welcome to our school.
There will be fun activities
and decorations around the
school building. There will
be tea, coffee and treats.

Library 
The junior room all went
to the library to meet

author, Kate Sheehy and
they read books and got

cat ears to wear.

Drama
We do drama with Tara

every week on Thursdays.
It’s very fun because we
learn and have fun at the
same time.  Sadly it’s her

last week.


